
From: Baker, Josh <JoshBaker@gov.sc.gov>
To: Soura, Christian <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 6/6/2014 8:16:30 AM
Subject: FW: 14/15 budget

Attachments: Copy of budget Side by Side with explanations.xlsx

I’m going to answer the relevant questions in my reply to your work list email, but you should have this.  Duane 
agrees with us on a couple items and provides some detail that may be relevant to our messages.
 
I have also asked him to follow-up with Yvette to explain the difference between his take on accommodations taxes 
and what we see in the detail budget.
 
jdb
 
From: Duane Parrish [mailto:dparrish@scprt.com] 

Sent: Thursday, June 05, 2014 4:06 PM

To: Baker, Josh

Cc: Haltiwanger, Katherine; Pitts, Ted

Subject: 14/15 budget
 
Josh,
 
Attached are my thoughts regarding the budget. My comments are in blue to the side. Helpful to read through all of it 
as some line items relate to the others. Call me if you have any questions.
 
You asked about the amount that State Parks pays in Admissions Taxes – it’s about $225k.
 
Thanks.
 
Duane Parrish
Director
South Carolina Parks, Recreation & Tourism
1205 Pendleton Street #248
Columbia, SC 29201
 
803-734-0171
dparrish@scprt.com
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